
 
 

 
 
 
 
21 March 2018 
 
 
15 July 2019 
 
 
Jo 
Via email:  fyi-request-10660-c0c60401@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Dear Jo 
 
Request for information – Our Reference IR-01-19-18130 
 
Thank you for your correspondence of 3rd July 2019 in which you requested: 
 

• Please provide statistics for the 2018 calendar year. 
 

• How many vehicles from the New Zealand Police fleet visited the drive thru of Krispy Kreme 
in Manukau? 
 

Your request has been considered in accordance with the Official Information Act 1982.  We are 
unable to provide the requested information for the following reason: 
 

• Section 18(d):  The disclosure of the information requested is or will soon be publicly 
available at www.police.govt.nz/about-us/publications-statistics/data-and-
statistics/policedatanz.   

 
• Section 18(e):  the document alleged to contain the information requested does not exist 

or, despite reasonable efforts to locate it, cannot be found. 
 
 

If you are not satisfied with our response or you have any questions, please contact 
counties.manukau.records@police.govt.nz, or by telephone 09 263 2304. 
 
You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to review my decision if you are not satisfied with 
Police’s response to your request. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Wendy Griffiths 
Records/Disclosure Unit 
Counties Manukau Police 
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